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/ U. S. Nuclear: Regulatory Commission
-Attn: Document Control Desh
Mail Station P1-137-
Washington, DC 20555^

References: 1. ' Docket No. 50-285
2 .' Letter from OPPD (W.- G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control Desk)

dated May 23, 1997 (LIC-97-0070) )
SUBJECT: Updated Safety Analysis Report (USAR)-Figure Corrections

In Reference 2. 0maha Public Power District (OPPD) submitted the hiost recent revision
of the Fort Calhoun Station USAR to the "'". OPPD elected to reissue the USAR in its '

entirety because it was completely reformatted. However, a few of the figures provided
in the reissued USAR were incorrect revisions due to an administrative deficiency.
OPPD has taken action to prevent recurrence of this problem. It should be noted that
the previous issues of the USAR contained the correct figure revisions.

Enclosed are replacement instructions and the latest revision of the affected figures
for Copy Numbers 1 through 11 held by the Document Control Desk, and for Copy Numbers
12 through 15 held by other NRC personnel.

If you should have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,
'

1

(
S.-K._Gambhir
Division Manager -

fEngineering & Operations Support

Enclosures
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c: Winston & Strawn'(w/o Att'achment)
E. W. Merschoff, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV (Copy #13)
L. R. Wharton, NRC Project Manager (Copy #12)
W. C. Walker, NRC Senior Resident Inspector (Copy #15). , _
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